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President’s Message 

As you can see from the above logo, the Board of Directors has decided to do business as:  

Honolulu Kupuna Shed 
This was done in recognition of the fact that we are not a Mens Only organization, but open to 
both men and women. Meaning of Kupuna: Throughout Hawai'i, this Hawaiian word is 
widely understood to mean elder. The website is being updated to reflect this change.  

At the last board meeting, the board decided that the dues for the next year will be 
$100.00.  

If you paid your dues using a credit card last year, the next years dues will be charged 
to your credit card on the anniversary of your last payment.  

If you would like to cancel your membership, go to the website, 
www.honolulumensshed.org 

and login to your account. Go to account>subscriptions, and under Shed Membership, 
click on cancel. 

If this does not work for you, you can send an email to: 

shedadmin@honolulumensshed.org  

requesting your membership to be cancelled. If you paid by check or cash, you will need 
to pay your dues on your anniversary date.  

Board Members 2023 
Congratulations to the newly elected board members.  

Michaelene (Co Co) Urban, Frank Smith, Bob Speer, Tay Perry, Rick Hobson, Loy Kuo, 
Nam Vu, Colin Porner, and Keith Zeilinger. 

The new board will take over after our annual meeting to be held on Saturday 14 Jan 
2023 at 11:00 followed by a luncheon at 12:00. Details will follow.  

Thanks 

Tim O’Donnell 
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Craft Fair 
On November 19th, the Shed attended and staffed the Mayor’s Craft Fair at the Blaisdell Center. 
We had several tables where we displayed many items that were hand crafted by members of 
the Shed. These were for sale at the craft fair.  

Tay Parry, Melvin Yokoyama, and Colin Porner. 

 

 

Tim O’Donnell and Keith Zellinger. 

 

 

Thanks to Melvin who organized the event. The table was staffed by Melvin, Colin Porner, Keith 
Zellinger, Rick Hobson, and Tim O’Donnell. Glenn Sears brought in some Pizza for all.  

The items for sale included picture frames, boxes, cutting boards, Christmas ornaments, pens, 
pen cases, carved fish, wooden cars and more.  

The Shed’s crafts were the best at the fair. We were able to sell most of the items we brought 
with us. The Shed was able to sell our crafts for a sum of more than $1300.00. 


